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Docket No. 99900521/80-01

Bechtel Power Corporation
Los Angeles Power Division
Attn: Mr. I. R. Caraco
Vice President and General Manager
P. O. Box 60580, Tenninal Annex
Los Angeles, CA 00060

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 8,1980 in response to our letter
of February 11, 1980.

Your position with respect to the Notice of Violation, as stated under
Response Preface on page 2 of the enclosure to your letter, has been
forwarded to NRC headquarters for guidance. We will hold this item and
your response open pending receipt of the NRC headquarters guidance on
this matter.

Sincerely

k0o bYA)3 f'}G----
Uldis Potapovs, Chie$
Vendor Inspection Bra 1ch
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